NOVEMBER 2, 2017



IMPORTANT DATES

- November 11— District Chorus Auditions
- November 12— Select Men's Dress Rehearsal 3:00-6:00
- November 13— Select Men's Pre-VMEA Concert 7:30PM
- November 15— Select Men's Trip Check-in 7:00 PM
- November 16-17— Select Men's VMEA Trip
- November 21— Noodles & Co. Fundraiser 5:00PM –9:00PM
- November 29,30
 December 1,2—
 DOB Costume
 Fittings
- December 4—
 Booster Meeting
 7:15; Scrip Order
 Due
- December 12 Winter Concert

WT Woodson Choral Boosters Month-in-Review

Monthly News Update for Woodson's Choral Department

NOVEMBER BOOSTER NOTES

November is all about being thankful and we would like to thank Kate Zander, Patti Keepler and Therese Burress for leading our fundraising efforts this year!

DESSERT FUNDRAISER RECAP

A heartfelt thank you to all those who sold (and bought) desserts! Congrats to our top sellers: Lili Craig, Helen Knight & Lydia Matson We had \$4500 profit which goes directly to help offset chorus costs. Patti Keppler thanked the 20 + volunteers who helped make this event a success.

TAG DAY RECAP

Tag Day envelopes are rolling in. To date, we have made over \$17,000 from Tag Day. Thank you to all the volunteers who made this day a success and to our students, some of whom were asked to sing! What a great way to show our community our talented chorus.

WINTER CONCERT

Our Winter Concert, December 12, is approaching. There will be a call for volunteers to help on 12/6 to set up the risers & move the piano and on the day of the concert, chaperoning students & taking down risers. Look for a sign up genius soon. STUDENTS: Please check your chorus calendar for rehearsal dates & times.

Invite your friends, family, and neighbors. You will be blown away!

SCRIP

Take advantage of this fundraising program that allows you to purchase gift cards with a portion of the cost "rebated" to your child's trip account. The gift card options are endless: grocery, gas, hotel, stores, & restaurants to name a few. You can turn in Scrip orders at the meeting on 12/4 & the Winter Concert on 12/12.

VOLUNTEER CORNER- DESSERT ON BROADWAY EDITION

You will be hearing a lot about Dessert on Broadway or "DOB" in the coming months. It truly takes an army of volunteers to pull this event off, but it is fun and SO worth it! **Melodie Syah and Judi West are our DOB Co-Chairs!**

Judi and Melodie are putting a list of volunteer needs together and we guarantee that there will be a job that suits you! We will need volunteers to help with costumes, hair/makeup, set construction, dessert prep, dessert service, ushering, chaperoning, selling tickets, etc. Patti Taheri is looking for a co-chair for ticket sales, please let us know if you would like to learn the ropes. Amy Skaggs is organizing the DOB Costumes--look for more information soon.

Please consider helping out as you hear and learn about the opportunities available.